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Letter from FFA – FFA Members’ comments on CMM for bigeye, yellowfin and 

skipjack tuna 

 

 

Dear All 

 

Please find attached a letter from the Chair of the Pacific Islands Forum Fisheries Agency 

which presents the members’ comments on conservation and management measures for 

bigeye, yellowfin and skipjack tuna. 

 

This letter is circulated as requested by the FFC Chair. 

 

 

Thanks 
 

 

 
 

Professor Glenn Hurry 

Executive Director 
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